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Hispanic Leadership Coalition of Northeast Indiana, Inc. (HLCNI)
Cordially invites you to: 

“VIGIL FOR IMMIGRATION REFORM,” Sunday, October 20, 3:30 to 6:30 P.M. ALLEN COUNTY COURTHOUSE, 715 S. Calhoun St., Fort Wayne, IN 46802
It will be a peaceful, inclusive, inter-faith, non-partisan vigil.  We will gather in front of the Courthouse on Berry Street, between Clinton and Calhoun Street. The objective of the vigil is to call the “House of Representatives” in Washington to schedule a vote for immigration reform before the end of this legislative session in December. We invite the entire community to express support for a commonsense overhaul of our broken immigration system. 
Please invite your family, friends, neighbors, coworkers, etc. 
Bring with you a representation of the Statue of Liberty 
Bring your American flag 
Dress in white or wear your native attires
· We support family unity, a path to legalization and earned citizenship for undocumented workers, a revamping of employment-related visas, rational border security measures, and the alignment of the enforcement of immigration laws with humanitarian values.
· Please bring to the vigil signs with the following messages: “STUTZMAN, VOTE FOR REFORM NOW.” “THE HOUSE MUST ACT NOW,” “IMMIGRATION REFORM NOW,” “ FAMILY UNITY,” “ALL IN FOR CITIZENSHIP,” “REFORM NOW,” “I AM FOR REFORM & I VOTE,” “REFORM IS SMART,” “REFORM MAKES SENSE.”
· Please copy this flyer and post it everywhere. You are part of the “Organizing Committee;” therefore, invite the media, elected officials, religious entities, political parties, business groups, civic/non-profit networks, unions, all types of organizations, and the general public to join us SUNDAY, OCTOBER 20, 3:30 P.M. in front of Allen County Courthouse, between Berry and Calhoun Street.
We need volunteers, please e-mail us at “guatapanal@gmail.com”  
